

Headteacher: Mrs Joanne Andrews

29th April 2022

Clarification regarding sweets, snacks and uniform

Dear Parents & carers,

Welcome back to the summer term.

I am writing to clarify a few school regulation in order to ensure we can all work together.

Snacks:

As a healthy school we ask that only healthy snacks are brought to school for break time. Fruit is available for pupils in KS1 and EYFS and pupils in KS2 are allowed to bring a healthy snack. Please can you ensure that if your child does bring a snack, it is not chocolate, sweets or crisps. We do not allow fizzy drinks in school at any time. A healthy snack could be fruit (fresh or dried), breakfast bar or plain biscuit or rice cakes.

Birthday sweets:

We do not allow birthday sweets to be given out in school. If your child would like to share sweets with friends to celebrate their birthday this must be done outside the school building.

Uniform:

Thank you to all parents and carers who have worked hard to ensure their child is in school in the correct uniform. I would like to remind you that children should be in the correct uniform, including the correct PE uniform, every day. We will be sending reminder letters out this term for pupils who do not have the correct uniform. If you are struggling with uniform or need support, please talk to us as we can help.

Toys:

We ask that children do not bring toys into school from home. Items brought in from home can easily be lost of broken and cause issues. Children may bring in a bag to carry their lunch or book. Other resources will be provided by school, including fidget tools.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Yours sincerely

Andrews

Mrs J Andrews Headteacher

St Thomas Road, South Wigston, Leicester, LE18 4TA

Registered in England No. 8104111

Tel: 0116 278 2142

Email: admin@dsatparkland.org Website: www.parklandprimary.co.uk



